Greendale Park and Recreation Department

Community Learning Center 5647 Broad Street, Greendale, WI 53129 **Phone:** (414) 423-2790 press 2

24-Hour Information Line:

(414) 423-2803

Regular Office Hours:

Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

(Counter Service Extended 4:30-6:30 p.m. on Tuesdays)

Office Closed:

December 24, 25, and 31; January 1; and April 19

Payments: Cash, checks, money orders or MasterCard/VISA/Discover are acceptable forms of payment for class registrations. All payments must be received at the time of class registration. We are willing to work on payment plans if you need to do so...we are more interested in you registering for the class/program.

Message from Greendale Schools Superintendent

Dear Community Members,

The community voted overwhelmingly in support of investing \$33.8 million for capital improvements across all five Greendale schools in the November General Election. Sixty-seven (67%) percent of the voters cast a "Yes" vote in support of this referendum. I want to personally thank the residents of Greendale for the trust in and support of our schools. While this is a major investment by our community, the renovations will make Greendale's schools great places to learn and position the community of Greendale as an attractive place to live and raise a family for current and future generations of residents.

The Panther Community Facility Advisory Team deserves much of the credit for the successful referendum. The team provided clear priorities for the facility improvements in these key categories:

- Safety and Security
- Learning Environment
- Flexible and Adaptable Spaces
- Efficiency and Sustainability

I want to thank the individuals who served on this advisory team for their time and commitment to the work, communication, and developing the recommendations.

The facility improvement work will begin in the Summer, 2019 with the following projects completed by the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year:

- Installing air conditioning systems in the schools without it to allow for greater regulation of temperature and humidity.
- Renovating of middle school gym, library, and technology education lab.
- Upgrading parking lot drop off and pick up at the elementary schools to help with student, staff and parent safety.

The total project timetable is an eighteen month schedule with 90% of the work being completed by the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year.

To accommodate the construction schedule and minimize the impact on student learning, Greendale Schools requested and was granted a waiver by the Department of Public Instruction to start the 2019-2020 school year before the September 1/Labor Day state requirement. By starting the year with students on August 19, 2019, the school year will end by May 22, 2020, before Memorial Day. This provides a larger window during the Summer of 2020 to complete the new construction projects and set classrooms up for the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year. The full calendar can be found on the Greendale Schools website. Please note this change and adjust your summer plans accordingly in 2019 and 2020.

In the meantime, stay active by enjoying the tremendous programming offered through Greendale Park & Recreation during the winter and spring months. Stay warm, have fun, and be safe.

We are inspiring minds!

Gary Kiltz, Ph.D. Superintendent

Table of Contents

Message from the GSD Superintendent	2
How to Register	3
Mail-In Registration Form	4
Great Getaways	5
Adult Programs	7
Bits & Bytes	15
Health & Wellness	17
The Arts	24
Fun Activities for Youth & Teens	29
Aquatic Programs	36
Sports Programs	40
After School Sports & Activities	48
Department Policies	51

Greendale Park and Recreation Department Activity Brochure

December 2018
Published three (3) times yearly
April, August, December
Volume VI, Issue II



Discover the Benefits of Park and Recreation Call, click or stop by today to discover the park and recreational opportunities in your community.

gpr.greendale.k12.wi.us

OUR MISSION

The mission of the Greendale Park and Recreation Department is to provide comprehensive programs, services, facilities, activities, and life-long learning opportunities to enrich the quality of life in the Greendale community.

Greendale Board of Education

Joseph Crapitto, President John Comiskey, Vice President Melanie Kuzmanovic, Treasurer Kathleen Wied-Vincent, Clerk Thomas Slota, M.D., Member Emma Bode, Student Member Annie Terry, Student Member